
Aug.04.2015

To whom it may concern,

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that IEEE Montréal Section partially sup-
ports the following technical seminar which will be held at McGill University:

• Speakers: Dr. Karen Burg (IEEE EMBS DL), Dr. Bernard Allan Cohen (IEEE
EMBS DL), and Dr. Luis Collins (McGill U.).

• Topics: Biological, Biomedical Eng., Biomaterials, Bioethics, and MRI.

• Other Activities: Graduate students from 5 universities (McGill U., U. Toronto,
U. Montreal, U. Laval and INRS) will present their research work.

• Attendees: ∼ 300

• Date: Sep. 25-27, 2015

This seminar is part of the IEEE Engineering in Medicine and Biology (EMBS)
Chapter activities. The total amount agreed by the IEEE Montréal Section to sup-
port this technical event is: $500.00 CAD.

Please feel free to contact me should you require further information.

Sincerely,

Mouhamed Abdulla, Ph.D.
Treasurer, IEEE Montréal Section
ma14@ieee.org

cc: Fabrice Labeau, Ph.D. – Chair, IEEE Montréal Section (fabrice.labeau@mcgill.ca)


